
Santa Barbara High School September 15, 2020

Mental Health Support
We wanted to take a moment to make you aware of the mental 
health and parenting services that we are currently offering. We 
have two different types of parenting classes for you to choose 
from and both will be offered in Spanish and english. Please sign 
up these workshops, right away, as space could be limited. 

We also wanted to take a moment to introduce our Family 
Services Agency (FSA) team at Santa Barbara High School. 

FSA Workshops 
FSA Team 

If you are concerned about your child’s mental health and believe 
that your child would benefit from mental health counseling, 
please contact your child’s academic counselor or email the Dean 
of Student Engagement at: nmendoza@sbunified.org. Please 
make sure you get your child’s consent before reaching out to the 
academic counselor or Dean. We can not start the referral 
process for mental health counseling until we have consent from 
the student. 

Advanced Placement (AP) Testing
If your child is in an AP course and they want to take the end of 
course exam, there are TWO steps that need to be completed!

1. Join the teacher’s online section through the College Board 
website. AP teachers have provided the appropriate join codes to 
their classes.

2.Pay for the exam through the SBHS Business Office. For 
students taking their AP course(s) in the fall, the deadline to 
avoid the $40 late fee is Nov 13th. Exams are $100 each or $15 
each for students who qualify for free/reduced cost lunch. If you 
have any questions, please email Mr. Dupont at 
ddupont@sbunified.org. 

https://sbhs.sbunified.org/ �2

Family Engagement 
Opportunities 

Our Counseling Team has put 

together two informative 

webinars for our freshman and 

senior families. Both will be in 

Spanish and English and will be 

recorded. The recordings will be 

posted on our website.

Freshman 411 - Wednesday, 
Sept 16th from 
6:30-7:30pm.

If you have a 9th grader, please 
join us:
https://sbunified.zoom.us/j/
97882509146

Senior 411 - Wednesday, 
Sept. 23rd from 
6:30-7:30pm.

If you have a 12th grader, 
please join us:
https://sbunified.zoom.us/j/
98245816437
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